OFFICE OF THE PRINCIPAL, GOVT. COLLEGE FOR GIRLS, PALWAL
(KURUKSHETRA)

Date
NOTICE
With reference to Director Higher Education, Haryana letter no CO-ord.
SPL/3/2022, dated 04.11.2022. It is informed that the college will remain

closed on 05/11/2022. Staff members are requested not to off leave the
station and not to switcﬁr\their mobile phones.
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